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8th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Your children will be spending the last 2 weeks of term in their new classes.  They will 
come to their current classroom on Monday 12th July as normal and then during the 
morning they will move to their new classroom.  
 
They will then stay in their class for the rest of the week and the following week until the 
Friday 23rd July.   
 
On Monday 26th July they will return to their current teachers to say goodbye. 
 
We have found this transition before summer to be very positive and it means our children 
are not anxious over the summer holidays. 
 
Thank you as always for your wonderful support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Baxter 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 


